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The Computer Clearinghouse Project

Evelyn S. Firchow and Anna A. Grotans
The Ohio State University

The Computer Clearinghouse Project for technology related studies and
research in all areas and periods of German Language, Literature and Language
Pedagogy and in Medieval Scandinavian invites all colleagues working in these
fields to list ongoing, completed and/or projected work with the Project Direc-
tor, Professor Evelyn S. Firchow, University of Minnesota, 205 Folwell Hall, 9
Pleasant Street S.E., Minneapolis, MN 55455-0123, USA (email: firchOO1
@maroon.tc.umn.edu) or Anna A. Grotans, Ohio State University, 314 Cunz
Hall/German, Columbus, OH 43210-1229, USA (email: grotans.1 @osu.edu).

All projects will be listed in the International Annual Newsletter for German
Computer Research published in the first annual issue of the Germanic Notes
and Reviews. Yearly subscriptions to this journal are U.S. $14 domestic and U.S.
$16 international. All checks or inquiries should be sent to Professor Richard
Krummel, Editor, Germanic Notes and Reviews, 2801 Arrowwood Circle N.W.,
Bemidji, MN 56601, USA.

An abbreviated version of the Newsletter appears in the first yearly issue of
Germanistik (Niemeyer, Tiibingen). This list does not include projects in Ger-
man Language Instruction or the Items of Interest sections.
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